From: Office of the Registrar

To:

Subject: Bluewater EB-2022-0016 Letter of Comment
Date: Wednesday, November 23, 2022 4:19:16 PM
----- Original Message-----

From: webmaster@oeb.ca <webmaster@oeb.ca>
Sent: Tuesday, November 22, 2022 8:35 PM

To: Office of the Registrar <Registrar@oeb.ca>
Subject: Letter of Comment -

The Ontario Energy Board

-- Comment date --
2022-11-22

-- Case Number --
EB-2022-0016

-- Name --
Sylvia Kovacs

-- Phone --
5197099141

-- Company --

-- Address --

-- Comments --

Attention Commissioners

I am writing in regards to your rate increase. Canadians today can not afford at this time a rate increase. To bill
Canadians for new pipe lines and upgrades at this time is ridiculous. We have high inflation we are in a recession if
not s depression. If you are unable to stop the increase then I suggest a rebate for a low income Canadians like
hydro has so as not to put any more hardship on our already hurting poor.

Thanking you in advance.

Sylvia Kovacs

-- Receive a copy of the decision? --
Yes

-- Attachment --





